
   

   
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  

 
TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:   Lauren Middleton-Pratt, Director, Planning Department  
    
DATE:    July 20, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20220728-093, Great Streets Standards 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On July 28, 2022, Council passed Resolution No. 20220728-093 initiating an amendment to City Code 
Section 25-2-586 (Downtown Density Bonus Program) to provide an alternative option, including a 
fee-in-lieu, for properties that cannot comply with the City’s Great Streets standards. This memo is to 
confirm that staff placed the related code amendments on the May 4, 2023, Council agenda to 
conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance. Council approved Ordinance No. 20230504-030.  
 
This item is now completed. 
 
Should you have questions, feel free to contact me at (512) 974-3064, or Jorge E. Rousselin at (512) 
974-2975 or jorge.rousselin@austintexas.gov. 
 
 
cc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 

Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 
 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=389556
https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=407311
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